
Please consider changes to the existing Bill. I feel you will be opening up the way for many vexatious 
claims. 
The Australian way of speaking is at risk here and many things could be taken out of context and 
therefore give rise to these vexatious claims thus causing undue and unnessary expense and stress 
to people when it was not intended. 
The result could be decisions which do not reflect what was intended at all. 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Robertson. 
  

 


